To the California State Water Resource Control Board

Proposed Revocation of permit 20863 (Application
e |

of

Holt Family Trust

Unnamed Stream Tributary to Grizzly Gulch thence Oreggr)‘i Crgek
Thence Middle Yuba River, Sierra County California
January 16, 2013
Dear Kathleen Groody, Samantha Olson and Staff

| am responding to the notice sent to me for the proposed revocation of the
above permit.

| would like to thank you for your patience in this matter and especially
those of you who took the time to explain everything to me.

After careful consideration | have decided to not pursue an extension on
our permit.

We will not be attending the hearing set for Tuesday, March 12, 2013. |
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

This was my husband Gary Holt's project and dream. Due to his disabilities
from a fall down a flight of stairs which resulted in catastrophic injuries, |
regret to say it was just not possible for us to follow through with the project
previously or in the future.

If there is any further information you may require please feel free to
contact me at

530-288-0906.

Sincerely yours,




Mary Holt
Cc. Kathleen Groody, Samantha Olson, Jean McCue, Mr. O’'Connel, and David Rose.
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